Alberto Quintanilla

From: Juliette Johnson < juliettecjj@gmil.com>

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 5:26 EM

To: CClerk; Bike Frencht

Subject: Sport for Vision Zero 02/4x/2023 City Council Meeting

Dear City Council Members,

I have been a Fremont resident for over 15 years. As we celebrate Bike Month, I'm writing to relay my strong support of vision zero initiatives for safer biking, walking and driving in Fremont. Please fund and accelerate these vitality important initiatives.

I'd also like to let you know of my deep sadness in regards to the two recent fatalities on Blacow near JFK Highschool. These include the pedestrian that was struck and killed by a driver on December 02, 2022 and a motorcyclist that was killed by a speeding driver this past Friday April 28, 2022.

Sadly both of these fatalities might have been prevented with vision zero initiatives.

Personally I feel unsafe crossing Blacow at Palms, the site where a pedestrian was hit and killed by a driver December 02, 2022. I've talked to neighbors who have the same fear when crossing at this intersection. As many students cross Blacow going to JFK Highschool and the nearby parks and elementary schools I request that traffic calming be implemented for Blacow as soon as possible.

Thank you for your time and for your support of vision zero. Best, Juliette Johnson

Alberto Quintanilla

From: webupdate

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 10:58 AM

To: Evelyn Cozakos; webupdate

CC: CClerk

Subject: RE: Feedback for City of Fremont, CA Official Website

Good morning, thank you for your email and voicing your concern. I am forwarding your comment to the City Clerk's office to review.

Kinds regards,

Veronica Pruneda

Executive Assistant | City of Fremont | Information Technology Department Phone: 510-494-4803 | Email: vpruneda@fremont.gov | www.fremont.gov



From: City of Fremont, CA <webupdate@fremont.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 1:04 PM

To: webupdate < webupdate@fremont.gov>

Subject: Feedback for City of Fremont, CA Official Website

You have received this feedback from Evelyn Cozakos < cozakosevelyn@yahoo.com > for the following page:

https://www.fremont.gov/government/agenda-center

We oppose the Homekey Program in our neighborhood. Mr. and Mrs. Richard Cozakos Fremont residents since 1978

Alberto Quintanilla

Dolly Parikh <dolly.parikh@gmail.com> From:

Tuesday, April 18, 2023 6:53 PM Sent:

citycouncil To:

Meera Nagaraj; Ajay Tripathi; Mala Hariharan; Manik Kapil Cc:

Public Comment for the Upcoming 7 PM City Council Meeting 04/18/23 **Subject:**

Good evening, esteemed City Council members.

I am here to share an extraordinary event that will take place in San Jose on May 7th. The event, Awaken Your Sixth Sense, by the Art of Living Foundation, offers a transformative masterclass of self-discovery and inner exploration, live with world-renowned humanitarian and spiritual leader Gurudev Sri Sri Ravishankar.

In today's world, focus and clarity of mind are critical for decision-making, creativity, and innovation. The higher states of intelligence and intuitive abilities support making better life decisions. The Awaken Your Sixth Sense event combines transformative wisdom with experiential techniques, through which the attendees will have the opportunity to gain greater awareness and clarity, allowing them to connect with their inner consciousness and authentic selves, helping them become good decision-makers for themselves and their community.

We hope to see the City Council's support in making Awaken Your Sixth Sense on May 7th in San Jose, a success, and we invite you to attend and experience the positive impact this event can have on our community.

For more details, visit artofliving.org/sixthsense

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Dolly Parikh

Art of Living Instructor and Volunteer Contact: dolly.parikh@tnc.org | 408-242-3670